August 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
CARE FOR THE CHILDREN OF ESSENTIAL SERVICE WORKERS - SENIOR SCHOOL

Parents are encouraged by NSW Health to keep their children at home however the school will make provision for
the children of essential workers from Monday 16 August. As the clear message from the health authorities is to limit
movement unless for essential purposes, in the interests of the safety of our students and community, you are urged
to keep your children at home unless absolutely critical in terms of your own need as an essential worker.

Students will be based in the Library and this will be open from 8.35am. Attendance is required to be for the
WHOLE DAY from 8.45am until 3.25pm. The Library will close promptly each day at 3.30pm. Students will be
supervised by Senior School staff, lead by Mr Andrew Ryan.

Supervision will follow COVID-Safe Guidelines for schools. This includes:

e While at school, masks or face coverings are required in all indoor settings for all students in Year 7 and
above.

e  Students who are displaying even the mildest of COVID-19 symptoms must not come to School.

e  Parents must stay in the car when dropping off and picking up children using the DPA drop off zone.
Students who drive to school may use the student car park.

e There is no access to the Library or school campus for parents.
Students must wear FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM and bring the following items:

e  Water bottles

e Recess and lunch meals (school canteen is closed)

e Headphones

e Laptop and charger

e  Face masks - please bring enough for the whole day

If there are any questions regarding this provision, please contact Hayley Newport hosspa@kws.nsw.edu.au.

Please confirm the attendance of your child/children by completing the form HERE

Mr James Boyd
Deputy Principal
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https://forms.office.com/r/jXT0H6nNTn
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qf1XNW73ykKX2B47cJO8vdFtONUne_tOmNeDetALbOVUMVVZTjk0Wk5PSzhVUzNWNldKUkpFMzNJViQlQCN0PWcu

